
The GKI Revitalisation Plan Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) has now been 
submitted to the Queensland State and Federal Governments’ for assessment.
 
The GKI Revitalisation Plan will deliver Australia’s most exciting new tourism resort on the 
doorstep of Central Queensland and is now one step closer to becoming a reality.
 
The GKI Revitalisation Plan will only go ahead if we  
can demonstrate that there is strong support  
for the project, so make sure your support is heard  
loud and clear!
 
Click here to show your support.

Thank you for your support and we look forward 
to welcoming you to the new  
Great Keppel Island Resort soon.

www.gkiresort.com.au
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